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Acting Assistant Secretary for East Asian and Pacific Affairs Susan Thornton
will travel to Malaysia April 2-3 to co-chair the 31st U.S.-ASEAN Dialogue
with Malaysia Ministry of Foreign Affairs Secretary General Dato’ Ramlan
Ibrahim. This Dialogue is an opportunity for Senior Officials from the United
States and ASEAN to engage on regional security, economic, and socio-cultural
issues across the full spectrum of the U.S.-ASEAN Strategic Partnership. She
will also hold bilateral consultations with other Malaysian government
officials, in addition to engaging with civil society and meeting with U.S.
Embassy staff.

For further information, please follow her activities @USAsiaPacific.
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